
In today's episode, emergency physicians Amy Cho and Jason Adler break down novel ways to limit 
use of PPE while at the same time minimizing contact with potentially infected patients. We also talk 
about how government regulations have obstructed our ability to provide intelligent care but now 
those regulations are starting to relax, a few seconds on washing your gloves,  how do you respond 
when a COVID patient is coding (more of a question than an answer in this conversation), and what 
key moves for leadership that can make an impact. 

There  are so many excellent resources currently regarding COVID-19 that, moving forward, we are 
only going to try and cover what we are not seeing or hearing anywhere else. There is a  link below 
to our newsletter which has some excellent resources that ERcast is using to stay current. 

Links from this episdoe

● ERcast Newsletter with COVID resources 

● CMS Expands Telehealth: Link to CMS page with this info


https://mailchi.mp/hippoed/ercast-covid-info
https://www.cms.gov/newsroom/fact-sheets/medicare-telemedicine-health-care-provider-fact-sheet?fbclid=IwAR3pYbU-0xrSDKpSBjQCDsVEsUaneK4Ux0SSG4xWx8ffrRY6-IiVAP5wTgQ

